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Napa County Legislative Subcommittee 
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Napa County Legislative Subcommittee 

FROM: Molly Rattigan for Minh Tran - County Executive Officer 
County Executive Office 

REPORT BY: Nelson Cortez, Staff Assistant-BOS - 7072991478 

SUBJECT: Update on 2020 Legislative Platform  

RECOMMENDATION 

County Executive Officer requests discussion and possible direction on the 2020 Legislative and Regulatory 
Platforms.  

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Staff is working on the 2020 State and Federal Legislative & Regulatory Platforms. This item is to provide an 
update and allow the Subcommittee to provide direction before the final draft is completed.  

 

FISCAL & STRATEGIC PLAN IMPACT 

 
 

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No 

County Strategic Plan pillar addressed: 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable. 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 



Staff is currently working on developing the 2020 State and Federal Legislative and Regulatory Platforms. The 
purpose of this item is to provide the Subcommittee an update on where things are in the process and to provide 
an opportunity for the subcommittee to give direction on any issues they would like staff to research before the final 
draft is complete.  
 
Key Dates: 
December 9, 2019 - Subcommittee reviews draft and considers action 
December 12, 2019 - Subcommittee reviews draft and considers action (if needed)  

December 17, 2019 - Board of Supervisors considers recommended platforms   

 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

None 

Recommendation:  Approve 

Reviewed By: Molly Rattigan 
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